PPCA General Meeting September 8th, 2003

     Karl Gloeckner opened the meeting at 7:00 pm.  

     No police report given.  

     Karl introduced representatives from Dickey Consultants to give an update on FDOT’s progress.  The process is moving slowly and they have a few options that they are looking at to ease the traffic situation now and for the future.  Members made a few suggestions which were duly noted and a few questions were answered.

     Karl next introduced James Cromar who gave an update on SABA’s Master Plan for the South Andrews Business corridor.  He noted several suggestions and answered questions from the membership.  

     Next on the agenda was the Treasurer’s report given by Susan Gloeckner.  She gave a quick update.  Passed unopposed.

    The Secretary’s report followed.  Jan Meister asked the members to take a few minutes to read through it.  Passed unopposed.  

     Susan gave an update on National Night Out Against Crime that took place in August.  We took care of the drink booth as we had in the past few years.  Everyone had a great time.

     Karl next took nominations from the floor for next year’s Officers and Board of Directors:

          President: Karl Gloeckner

          Vice President: Dan Villani

          Treasurer: Susan Gloeckner

          Secretary: Jan Meister

          Board of Directors: Russ Gagliano, Kathleen Ireland and Judy Nelson

     Russ Gagliano gave an update on the Antique Car Show to take place on December 6th.  Anyone interested in volunteering to help please see Russ!

     Jan and Susan gave an update on our annual Toys for Tykes drive to be held in December.  Information was made available to the members.  Please see either Jan or Susan if you can help!

     Jan and Susan introduced an interest in a Harvest Party to be held in our park in October.  This will take place if the necessary volunteers come forward.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.  

